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Dear Farnham  and Bourne Bridge Clubs, 
 

Thank you so much for raising a wonderful £1112.50 for Phyllis Tuckwell from your recent Bridge event. 
We’re so grateful you chose to support us again and have been blown away by the amount of money you 
have raised. Your ongoing support means so much to us! 

 
Our aim is to make every day precious for our patients and their families who are living with an advanced or 

terminal illness such as cancer, and thanks to your generosity we can make this happen. 
 

“I knew I could call them at any time if I needed to speak to them about his condition or medication.  From 

the moment we were referred, I felt so well supported by them.  I couldn’t have done it without them.”  
Wife of a patient cared for by our Hospice Care at Home team 

 

You make it possible for us to continue supporting over 250 patients, relatives and carers every day in their 
own homes, in the community, at the Hospice and at the Beacon Centre in Guildford.   

 
The Government/NHS only provides around 20% of our income, meaning we need to raise over £25,000 
every single day to offer our services free of charge, and without supporters like you we would not be here.  

 
On a final note, you may have heard about our plans to build a new hospice on our existing site in Farnham. 
This exciting project will enable us to care for many more people, for years to come. If you would like to find 

out more, please visit www.pth.org.uk/new-hospice. 
 

Warmest Wishes, 
 
 

 
 

 
Sam West 
Community Fundraiser 

01252 729446  sam.west@pth.org.uk 
 
 

 
 

  


